
 

 

October 7, 2015 

 
Mr. Gary Milby 
Hardin County Schools 
65 W.A. Jenkins Road 
Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701 
 
Re: October School Board Meeting 
 
Dear Gary: 
 
Sherman Carter Barnhart (SCB) will be present at the board meeting on Thursday, October 15, 2015, at 
which time we will report on the construction progress at North Hardin High School, North Middle School 
Entry Sign, and JT Alton Middle School.  We will also provide updates on projects currently in design and 
production and the status of Hardin County School projects that are currently nearing project closeout. 
 
Cecilia Valley Elementary 
 

SCB will be present to update the board on the progress of the Cecilia Valley Elementary School.   
 
Central Hardin HS Softball Restrooms 
 

See attached Closeout Update (14101 October Closeout Update.pdf) 
 
North Hardin High School – Phase 7 

 
The next progress meeting is scheduled for today, October 22, 2015.  SCB will be present at the 
October board meeting and will provide a construction update prior to the board meeting outlining 
construction progress. 
 
Sherman Carter Barnhart has received revised serving line equipment for the North Hardin High 
School Kitchen.  The bid package is being compiled and will be ready to release to contractors by 
Wednesday, October 14th.  All equipment revisions are being sent to project consultants and 
general construction revisions will be issued by Proposal Request to change equipment rough-ins 
and construction in the serving line area to according to the revised equipment. 
 

 See attached Construction Report (1291 NHHS Construction 10_7_15.pdf) 
 
 
Hardin County Schools Early College and Career Center. 
  
 See attached Closeout Update (1309 EC3 Closeout Update 10.7.15.pdf) 
 
Meadow View Elementary HVAC Renovation 
 



  

 See attached Closeout Update (1322 Project Closeout Update.pdf) 
 
  

  
 
 
 North Middle School Monument Sign 
 

 See attached Construction Report (1530 North MS Sign Construction Update.pdf) 
 
JT Alton Security Vestibule and Exterior Façade Repair 
 
 See attached Construction Report (1524 October Construction Update.pdf) 

 
 Radcliff Elementary School 
 

See attached Closeout Update (Radcliff Closeout Update 10.7.15) 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Justin McElfresh AIA, CID, LEED® AP  
Project Architect 

 


